FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please confirm the COST of providing the City's three Park & Ride services for the month of February 2023. This should include the payment to the bus operator, any separate site overheads, costs incurred by the City Council in relation to the vehicles (ie any depreciation or lease costs which have not been funded through Transforming Cities or ZEBRA funding), and any other costs.

Please also provide the patronage (number of boardings) made on each of the three routes over the same period.

Please note these services are registered to Leicestershire County Council, and we, Leicester City council, do not hold details for February 2023.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council. 
You may wish to submit your request to Leicestershire County council via the following link:
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/about-the-council/freedom-of-information/freedom-of-information-requests
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
